

29th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: National Education Union - Industrial Action

As many of you will be aware, teachers in the National Education Union voted to take industrial action and there are further strikes on the following dates later this term: 5 July 2023 and 7 July 2023. This action will affect our school and we will not be able to open for every year group on these dates.

We have made a decision, based on the information we have, that the school will be open to the following year groups:

Wednesday 5 July 2023 – Years 7, 8 and 10 only will attend school. Year 9 will work remotely unless vulnerable or where adults in the house are critical workers.

Friday 7 July 2023 – Years 9 and 10 only will attend school. Year 7 and 8 will work remotely unless vulnerable or where adults in the house are critical workers.

If you believe your child is vulnerable or all adults in your house are critical workers, please complete the form at the following link if you would like them to attend when their year group is working remotely. https://forms.office.com/e/bXD6apdUaS

Further details regarding remote learning will be sent out ahead of this day.

We will also email a £3 voucher for a local supermarket to the parents of those students who are currently eligible for Free School Meals and who are not able to attend school on the day.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk.

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley

Principal



